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Honourable Charles Stewart, 
Minister of The Interior, 
Ottawa®

Bear Sir:-
I acknowledge receipt of your letter 

of August 29th addressed to the Principal, 
has left for the West and will not he hack before the
1st of October.

Sir Arthur

Since the matter you speak of, 
however, appears to be urgent I have sent a copy of 
your letter to Mr. iS.W.Beatty, the Chancellor of the 
University, and you may expect to hear from him within 
the next few days.

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
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